
Holiday  homes  available  at
Taymouth Village
A HOLIDAY HOME IDYLL JUST AN HOUR & A HALF FROM THE CAPITAL!

Four New Highland Lodge plots are now available at Taymouth
Village ahead of the busy autumn period.

Homes at Taymouth can be built to a design of your choosing

Four Highland Lodges, on spacious new plots with spectacular
views, are available now at Taymouth Village. The popular
Holiday Park is situated on the five star Mains of Taymouth
Country Estate & Golf Course at Kenmore, around an hour and a
half drive time from the Capital.

Buyers can choose which style of lodge they would like to have
built on the plots, a choice of the “Tay” or the “Riverside”,
both  popular  designs  from  award  winning  Island  Leisure,
Scotland’s  leading  provider  of  luxury  lodges  in  Scotland.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/09/holiday-homes-available-at-taymouth-village/
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Prices are from £179,000.

The homes are fully furnished

Fully furnished, and featuring two or three bedrooms, the
lodges  are  complete  with  luxury  fully  fitted  kitchens,
spacious living areas, and en-suite master bedrooms. Other
attractive  features  are  stunning  vaulted  ceilings,  and
expansive floor to ceiling windows. Outside, buyers will find
decked areas, private drives and large garden areas, so that
they can start enjoying the superb scenery all around the park
straight away.

Lodges can also be custom designed to suit individual layout
requirements, with features such as utility rooms, saunas or
studies incorporated into the overall design.



Taymouth Village is a mature park

Family owned Taymouth Village is a well maintained and mature
park, which gives lodge owners easy access to whole Mains of
Taymouth five star estate, with its nine hole golf course,
equestrian centre and restaurant, shop and deli. The area is
ideal for those keen on fishing, walking, golfing, biking or
nature spotting.

“With autumn on the horizon, these four plots represent a
great opportunity to buy into Taymouth Village for a permanent
holiday home for owners and their families and friends to
enjoy,” said Pauline McLaren, General Manager of Mains of
Taymouth Country Estate and Golf Course. “The four plots all
enjoy views along the River Tay, a very picturesque location
which does not become available every day.

“The full package we offer includes on site maintenance and
security, and is another added bonus for our buyers here. It
ensures that we are multiple rated for our overall service and
amenities.”



Taymouth  Village  is  within  a  short  walking  distance  into
Kenmore village itself, where the local hotel and post office
can be accessed. For further details on the lodges at Taymouth
Village,  please  call  on  01887  830226  or  visit
www.taymouthvillage.co.uk

http://www.taymouthvillage.co.uk

